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Distribution of gift cards under COVID-19 
Food Supplement Program for Canada delayed 

 
Beneficiaries of the Labrador Inuit Land Claims Agreement residing in the Constituency 
of Canada are being advised of delays in receiving e-gift cards from Sobeys under the 
COVID-19 Food Supplement Program. 
 
Empire Company Ltd., which owns and operates Sobeys, has been dealing with 
information technology issues that have impacted some of its operations and services, 
including the activation of gift cards.  
 
While the company is working to reduce the impact on customers, at this time it is unable 
to determine when all issues affecting its systems will be fully resolved. 
 
The Nunatsiavut Government apologies for any inconvenience caused by the delay. 
 
 
 


